
 

 

 

 

THEOSOPHICAL ORDER OF SERVICE 
Coordinator’s Report - 05 August 2018  

 
 

• TOS Links Newsletter – emailed out during July. Its focus was the Pakistan Education Programs. 

 

• Carried forward from previous month - I am waiting on the Perth TOS to respond to my request 
for a copy of the email mailing list. 
 

• Italian TOS – We have nearly raised all the 4,000 Euros requested to support the Syrian 
widows.  I believe we have raised approximately AUD $6,125.00, if we include the India trip 
donation from Premier Travel. It seems like a good use of the India money.  Over all the fund 
raising has been a fantastic effort.  I think the target was AUD $6,500. It will vary depending 
on the exchange rate on the day of transfer. 
 

• Golden Links College - My next newsletter will be on the Golden Links College and is due out 
in November. 

 

• TOS Movie in Perth – I held a Movie afternoon in Perth and sent out a flyer to about 30 
people in my personal email list.  7 people attended, and we raised $20 through gold coin 
donations for the Syrian Refugee project.  I deposited the money into the National TOS bank 
account.  I will forward the receipt to those people who attended. 

 

• TS Brochure “What is it all about?” – Linda Oliveira is currently reviewing and updating the 
words on this brochure and she invited me to review the words about the TOS.  The wording 
describing the TOS service seemed very old fashioned and no longer current.  I checked our 
current TOS brochure and updated the TS brochure to our current six areas of service.  I 
deleted the words “information services” and “citizenship”. 
 

• Call for Nominations for National TOS Office Bearers – I will email out the nomination forms 
before out next meeting. 
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